
 

 

 

CITY OF VAUGHAN 

REPORT NO. 3 OF THE 

OLDER ADULT TASK FORCE 

 

For consideration by the Committee of the Whole 
of the City of Vaughan 
on December 10, 2019 

 
 
The Older Adult Task Force met at 3:01 p.m., on November 25, 2019. 
 
Members Present Regional Councillor Mario Ferri, Chair 

Gerry O’Connor, Vice Chair 
Bob Bak 

 Bernard Lo 
Regional Councillor Gino Rosati 

 Darlene Share 
  
Also Present: Janet Rurak, Program Manager, York Region Seniors Strategy 

Lisa McDonough, Director of Customer Experience, Vaughan 
Public Libraries 
Angela Palermo, Recreation Manager, Community Development & 
Planning 
Margie Chung, Manager of Traffic Services, Transportation and 
Fleet Management Services 
Selma Hubjer, Manager of Transportation Planning, Infrastructure 
Planning and Corporate Asset Management 
John Britto, Council / Committee Administrator 

 
The following items were dealt with: 
 

1. 2020 Meetings Schedule 

The Older Adult Task Force advises Council: 

1) That the 2020 Meetings Schedule was approved, as presented; 
and 

2) That the Council/Committee Administrator was requested to 
schedule additional monthly meetings and circulate these dates to 
the Task Force members by email. 
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2. Task Force Milestones 

The Older Adult Task Force advises Council: 

1) That the verbal update by the Recreation Manager, Community 
Development and Planning with respect to the above was received. 

3. Dimensions of Age-Friendly Community Criteria 

The Older Adult Task Force advises Council: 

1) That the presentation by the Recreation Manager, Community 
Development & Planning, Recreation Services and C1, 
presentation material titled “Age-Friendly Designation” was 
received; and 

2) That a brain-storming session was facilitated by the Recreation 
Manager, Community Development and Planning. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 4:45 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

  

Regional Councillor Mario Ferri, Chair 


